
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  

 
Lottie’s amazing fundraising 

Last Saturday, Lottie in RB had a little toy stall 

on her street where she sat for three hours to 

raise funds for the Raindow Ward at Wigan 

Infirmary.  She advertised the toys as free but 

said that donations were welcome.  She raised 

an amazing £14.74 and this was all Lottie’s 

own idea! We are very proud of her! 

 

This means the full total for fundraising for the 

Rainbow Ward has reached a phenomenal 

£1500.00!!  Thank you so much! 

 

 
 

Y5 Football Competition 
Last Friday, some of our Year 5 children took 

part in a football competition at Laithwaite 

Park in Wigan, playing against other Wigan 

schools.  They showed great teamwork and 

football skills, representing Wood Fold 

impeccably on and off the pitch.  Fantastic! 

 

Y6 Lowry Trip 
We are looking forward to our Y6 trip to The 

Lowry in Manchester on Tuesday 21st May.   

Please note, we expect to return to 

school at approximately 4.00 pm.  The 

teachers will update you with any delays via 

Twitter. 

Fledglings Nursery 
New Reception Welcome Meeting 

Don’t forget we are holding a Welcome 

Meeting on Tuesday 21st May at 5.30 pm 

for parents whose children are starting 

Reception in September.  If you haven’t yet 

done so, please could you inform the school 

office if you will be attending.  Many thanks. 

 

Wood Fold Careers Week 
An email was sent out earlier this week 

inviting parents/carers who are able to give 

some of their time to visit our school to share 

their professional journeys with our pupils, as 

part of our forthcoming Careers Week in June.  

If you or your company are able to assist, 

please contact Miss Hunter on: 

misshunter@woodfold.wigan.sch.uk by Friday 

24th May.  Many thanks for your support. 

 
Scooters/Bikes 

Once again, we must ask that for health and 

safety reasons, you please ensure your child 

does not ride their bike or scooter on the 

school premises. We have had a couple of 

near misses!   

No Dogs 
A quick reminder that dogs are not allowed on 

the school premises even if being carried.   

 

Community Information 
Free Child Seat Checks 

In partnership with Safer Roads Greater 

Manchester and Wigan Council, Good Egg 

Safety are running a FREE child car seat 

checking event at Wigan Tesco (WN1 1XS), 

between 10.00 am – 3.00 pm on Friday 7th 

June which you may be interested in. 

School Dinners 

We will be on Week 2 next week; the menu is 

available to view here:  

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/24153051 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 are Y1R & Y2M both with 

100% and for KS2 it’s Y4Hu, Y6K & Y6T also 

with 100%. This is fantastic!  

 

REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Monday 20th May – Reception and Year 6 

Class Photos. 

Tuesday 21st May – Y6 trip to the Lowry. 

Wednesday 22nd May – Pizza & Film Night. 

Thursday 23rd May - Y4 trip to Deva Chester. 

Tuesday 11th June – Sports Day & Family 

Picnic *letter to follow 
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